
20 September, 2018  

Term 3  Issue 10 

Diary Dates  
 

SEPT 
21 Last day Term 2 - 2:30 finish  

 Footy òdress upó day 

 

OCT 

8 Term 4 Start 

11 Building Resilience 

Presentation  - Sports Hall 

 7:00pm -8:30pm  

22 CURRICULUM DAY - NO 

SCHOOL 

26 Working Bee  

29-31 Grade 3 Camp  

 

NOV 
6 Public Hol - Melb Cup Day - 

NO SCHOOL 

26-29 Prep/G1/G2 -Swimming  

28-30 Grade 4 Camp  

 

DEC 

3-5 Bike Ed - Gr 4 

10-13 Bike Ed - Gr 5 

14 Jnr Sports Carnival  

  

   

The Communicator  

Principalõs Message 

Building Resilience and Happiness in our Children  

We know that mental health issues are a growing concern in our 

society and our children are not immune from this. Data from the 

2014 Mission Australiaõs Youth Survey showed that ôaround one in 

five (21.2%) of young people (15 -19 years old) met the criteria for a 

probable serious mental illnessõ Common mental illnesses in young 

Australians are anxiety, depression and substance abuse.  We know 

that building resilience and a positive mindset can safeguard our 

children from future mental health issues and help develop their 

personal and social capabilities which in turn enhances their 

capacity to be motivated learners who reach their full potential.  

With this in mind, I would encourage the parents of Coatesville to 

book in to see Dr Michael Carr -Gregg at Coatesville on Thursday 

11th October at 7pm.  Dr Carr -Gregg will be present on The ten most 

important things you should tell your children to build resilience and 

happiness .  

 

  

 

Click on the image to book  

https://www.trybooking.com/YBVG


   

 

 

   

Coatesville PS  

Mission Statement  

 

T o  n u r t u r e  t h e 

educational journey of 

all within the school 

community, so that we 

òaspire higheró, through 

an engaging and 

relevant inquiry based 

c u r r i c u l u m  t h a t 

empowers us to be 

internationally minded, 

Whole School Values  

 

Respect     Achievement  

Harmony     Cooperation  

Responsibility  

What an amazing Term 3 it has been at Coatesville! We had 

another spectacular Concert at the Palais Theatre, a highly 

successful Snowsports Camp at Mt Buller, our Grade 6 students put 

on a brilliant Exhibition, we got to meet our 2019 Preps who had 

their transition to school interviews, had great nights at the Fatherõs 

Day Campout and the Disco and we held another popular and 

prosperous Book Fair.  I would like to thank our teachers and 

support staff for all of their hard work in making it a great term 

packed with lots of fun and engaging learning experiences.  

Thank you to all of our parents for working in partnership with us to 

support and enrich the learning of all of the children in our 

wonderful community and thanks to the students for doing their 

personal best and continuing to ôAspire Higherõ.   

 

I would also like to personally thank Chris Watts who was 

instrumental in organising the Fatherõs Day Campout and was 

omitted from the last edition of the Communicator by mistake.  

 

I hope that everyone has a restful and relaxing holiday period in 

preparation for a busy Term 4.  I am looking forward to spending 

some time with my family in sunny Queensland.  

 

Michael Jones - Principal  



https://www.trybooking.com/YBVG




Portal 2 link: https://sentral.coatesps.vic.edu.au/portal2/

See following page for Continuous Reporting Guide. 


